Arab Historic Preservation Commission
Minutes from the July 10" 2018

The Arab Historic Preservation Commission started the meeting at 6:30 p.m. on Tuesday
July 10", 2018. Members present were Christy Holmes, Susan LeSuer, Hannah Matlock,
Nickey Satterfield and Glenda Leak. Also present was Kim Johnson and Mark Gullion.
Russ Williams and Kathy Ramsey were absent.

Hannah Matlock called the meeting to order.

Christy Holmes made the motion to approve the minutes from the May 8" meeting.
Susan LeSeur seconded the motion, and it was unanimously approved.

There was one application for Certificate of Appropriateness.
Application No: MS00063
Applicant: Phi Nguyen (Anna)
Location: 26 North Main Street
Request: Business Sign

Since the applicant was not present and the COA was incomplete, the Commission
refused to consider the request. Hannah Matlock closed the public hearing.

Kim Johnson provided a staff report.
Being no further business to be conducted, Glenda Leak made a motion to adjourn, and

Hannah Matlock seconded the motion. The motion was unanimously approved. Hannah
Matlock declared the meeting adjourned.

Minutes submitted by:

Kim Johnson, Staff Support



